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Subject:  Addendum to FCC Request for Modular Approval of Hunter Radio 45-1125. 
 
In addition to the initial request for modular approval the following information applies: 

The Hunter Radio 45-1125 will be used only in Hunter Engineering Company products (The Grantee). 

When the radio is mounted inside a product enclosure the enclosure will contain an external label stating the 
following: “This product contains transmitter module FCC ID LS3-45-1125”.  In accordance with                              
public notice DA00-1407 item 6.  This is in addition to any other required FCC labeling. 
 
 
Jim McClenahan 
R&D Manager – Electronics 
(314) 731-0000 ext 260 
jmcclenahan@hunter.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 


